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It is my first time working in this field, and what I have been learning with everything 

that people who have been working as dsp for longer time teach us is very interesting 

and makes me want to continue learning and exploring more about this whole field, it 

is a very beautiful area that allows you to know even more deeply the different forms 

of communication of people with special needs, which helps them grow and develop 

in many situations of daily life, as well as helps those who work as Direct Support 

Professionals to grow. 


